
   

  

www.gov.uk/environment-agency  

Briefing 3: Wealden Works Recycling, Recovery and 
Renewable Energy Facility, Langhurstwood Road, Horsham, 
RH12 4QD 

Variation application number:  EPR/CB3308TD/V002  16 July 2021 
 
Consultation period extended 
We have extended the current consultation period on the above permit variation application until midnight 
2 August 2021.  

This is because a notice on www.gov.uk stated that the consultation period had ended. We should have 
updated the notice when we extended the consultation deadline to 16 July 2021.  This was an oversight on 
our part. Because of the high level of interest in the site we want to make sure that everyone who wants to 
comment can do so, therefore the consultation will remain open until midnight 2 August 2021. 

How can you comment on the application? 
We would encourage you to view the documents on our Consultation Portal, Citizen Space:  

https://consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/psc/rh12-4qd-britaniacrest-recycling-limited/ 

However, if you are unable to view the documentation online, a paper copy of the permit variation 
application documents is available to view as follows: 

Horsham Library 
Please contact the library to book an appointment to view the documentation.  Details below. 

Address: Contact details and opening hours: 

Horsham Library 

Lower Tanbridge Way 

Horsham 

RH12 1PJ 

 

Open Monday to Friday 

9:30am to 5pm 

Open Saturday 

9:30am to 4:30pm 

Call 01403 224353 to make an appointment 

 

You can send us your comments using our online consultation portal, Citizen Space (on the above link), or 
by email to pscpublicresponse@environment-agency.gov.uk. If you are unable to submit your comments in 
this way, you can post them to: Environment Agency Permitting and Support Centre, Environmental 
Permitting Team, Quadrant 2, 99 Parkway Avenue, Parkway Business Park, Sheffield S9 4WF marked ' 
Variation application number: EPR/CB3308TD/V002'. 

If we decide that the application has provided sufficient information for us to determine that the facility will 
not cause significant harm to the environment or people's health, we will issue our draft decision for 
consultation. This will give you the opportunity to examine and make comments on our decision document 
and on the conditions we are minded to include in the draft permit. We will consider these comments 
before making our final decision. If we decide to refuse the permit variation, Britaniacrest Recycling Limited 
have the right to appeal this decision.  
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